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Can you believe it? The Retreat is here! This year is officially our largest
Adult Retreat with 45 people registered! We are so excited to see you all
(virtually) very soon!

As you already know, The Adult Burn Survivor Retreat is going to be
February 9th -12th from 7-8:30pm (PST). We will be opening the Zoom
sessions at 6:30 for a brief social Y2 hour prior to the programming which
will start promptly at 7.

You will be receiving a box in the mail from the Foundation. In this box you
will find numerous sheets of paper, snac

and other goodies. Please be
sure to look over each of the documents prior to The Retreat. Please save
the chocolate and clay for a workshop happening later in the week!!!

There are three very important documents that need some extra attention.
They are the recipe, the small blue photo card, and the business card with
the Zoom log in information.

For the recipe, you will find a gift card attached. We will be cooking a
group dinner together on Thursday so please make sure to have all the
ingredient prior to our session on Thursday.

For the photo card, we will be having a photo contest all week. Those who
upload photos, tag @aarbf, send me photos or use our hashtags will be put
into a drawing for best photo! Fach day, we will be picking a winning photo
and that winner will be shipped some exclusive 50th Anniversary AARBF
swag!!

Lastly, the log in information card! On the card you will find the meeting id
and password.




